

Branch End Surgery INTERVA

Dr L Corbett Dr A Maguire Dr L Dornan Dr S Gupta Dr F Kamali

Welcome...

New Partner GP - Dr Farzan Kamali

Dr Kamali is joining Dr Maguire and Dr Corbett as a Partner per October. Dr Kamali will be in surgery on Mondays, Tuesdays & Wednesdays.

GP Registrars

We are happy to welcome our two new GP registrars Dr Charlotte Gooding, who will be with us till January & Dr Rachel Preston, who will be with us till February.

Receptionist/Secretary

We are pleased that Catherine Allaway has joined the team. Catherine will work around reception as well as completing secretarial work.

Leavers...

We bid farewell to our GP registrar, Dr Jane O'Dell, who continues with her GP training.

Denise Brown, Data Services and Research & Dispenser, will be leaving us shortly.

Charlotte Breen, receptionist, she has moved on to go to University and study Criminology.

We wish them all the best in their future careers.

Flu Clinics

Flu season is fast approaching and we will be offering Flu inoculations at clinics on the dates shown on the next page.

We will be writing out to 'at risk' patients to allow them the opportunity to come to these clinics.

'At risk' patients between 3 & 17 years old will be offered the nasal spray flu inoculation.

DNA 'Did Not Attend' Report

Please remember to cancel an appointment you are unable to attend or no longer need. The practice reviews on a monthly basis all cases of non-attendance. This is where a patient both failed to turn up at the surgery and failed to notify the Surgery in advance.

In August we had a total of 42 un-attended appointments

Each appointment missed prevents us from seeing another patient.

Repeat Prescriptions

Where possible we ask you to please wait to ring till midmorning for repeat prescriptions, as between 8-9:30am the phone lines tend to be for appointments only.

We appreciate your cooperation with this.

Online Services

Our online services include both 24hour appointment bookings and repeat prescription ordering. To access our online services you will need a username and password which can be obtained from our reception. (Please note you will be asked for ID)

Branch End Surgery, Stocksfield, Northumberland, NE43 7LL



Branch End Surgery INTEXYS

Dr L Corbett Dr A Maguire Dr L Dornan Dr S Gupta Dr F Kamali

Named GP's

We now have allocated GPs according to surname as follows;

If your surname begins with the letters:

A,B, or C your named GP is Dr L Corbett D,E,F,G or L your named GP is Dr L Dornan

N,O,P,Q,R,J or I your named GP is Dr S Gupta

H,M or K your named GP is Dr F Kamali

S,T,U,V,W,X,Y or Z your named GP is Dr A Maguire

This doctor will have overall responsibility for the care and support that the surgery provides, but will not prevent you from seeing any GP at the practice.

Flu Clinics 2015

THURSDAY 1st October

Branch End Surgery 8.30 - 12.30am

WEDNESDAY 7th October

Methodist church 9-10 am
Branch End Surgery 2 - 5 pm

THURSDAY 8th October

Golf Club Stocksfield 9-10 am

MONDAY 12th October

Branch End Surgery 2-5 pm

MONDAY 26th October

Branch End Surgery 2 – 5 pm

You do not need to make an appointment as they are all walk-in clinics.

Branch End Surgery, Stocksfield, Northumberland, NE43 7LL